NOTICE OF PROJECT
WATER DISTRIBUTION INPROVEMENTS

JOB NO. 530025
2017-2021 Community Investment Program
FY 17/18 Water Main Replacement at Various Locations

The City of Amarillo’'s Capital Projects & Development Engineering will be hosting an
informational meeting concerning the Water Main Replacement of select water distribution
lines north of Amarillo Boulevard between Washington Street and Van Buren Street. This
project began construction in November 2019. This meeting will provide information
concerning the project scope and estimated timeline.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, November 21, 2019, at 5:30 P.M.
at the Amarillo United Citizens Forum at 801 N Hayden Street.

If you have questions, please contact the Capital Projects & Development Engineering
Department at (806) 378-9334.



